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1. Website Redevelopment 

Zonkey stated that they would be able to create the initial draft new website by late 

September / early October. 

The current situation is that a skeleton development website has been created, which is a long 

way from a structure that we can accept. 

The PC has been very clear all through the process that we do not want the old website 

replicated, but that a new structure is needed. 

A first draft new structure was defined by Zonkey. This was used as the basis for providing a 

new structure to Zonkey that met the PCs requirements. This is known as a Site Map. 

Zonkey were also provided with a definition of how the existing website pages linked into the 

new website, to provide a clear view on what needs to be migrated. 

Images have been requested from the community for use on the new website which are 

fantastic. 

The current situation is frustrating, not only due to the slowness, but more due to poor 

communication from Zonkey. Expected updates are not being provided, emails are not being 

responded to and expected interactions are not happening. 

This is especially frustrating as the site structure needs to be in place to enable the PC to 

undertake its activities in providing the required wording on the site. Also, that would enable 

the PC to undertake its own configuration. 

This is now an extremely urgent issue as the new website is needed for moving key projects 

forwards, such as the Climate Emergency and Tyning activities. 


